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Fr., W.0. to Spencer Honeyman, Liorarian, B.M.A.

(Typewritten)
Oxford,
December 15, 1910.

Dear Honeyman,

I do not think there is any chance of getting the Lister
volumes as a gift. I would not care to ask personally because
we are likely to have a very heavy loss in the publicatiom. The
profession has not bought the work as we had hoped. Just mention
this pleasse to the Liprary Committee.

= I will write again to Montreal about the volumes, the C. M. &
s With kind regards,
Sincerely yours,
Wi OSLER.

% error. This should be llontreal Med. Journal. S.H.



